From: John Arena <john@arenafor45.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 5:05 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Brugh, Owen
Subject: Re: Ethics Disclosure 

 

Steve,

Please note that I attended the National Main-street Conference in Milwaukee, WI from 5/23/16 - 5/25/16.

The conference fee was paid for by the Six Corners Association. 

I paid for my lodging. 

I attended in my official capacity as Alderman of the 45th Ward which encompasses the Six Corners Shopping District. 

Best. 

Alderman John Arena
john@arenafor45.com
www.arenafor45.com 

